VACANCY

NOTICE OF INTENTION TO FILL A VACANCY BY APPOINTMENT FOR MEMBER OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Notice is hereby given that East Kern Health Care District is accepting applications for appointment to the Board of Directors to fill the vacancy created by the death of Director Richard Macedonio effective June 17, 2024.

The term of this District seat is from the date of appointment to certification of the November 5, 2024 election results, approximately early December, 2024. Candidates must be 18 years of age, reside within the boundaries of the East Kern Health Care District, and be registered to vote in the District at the time the application is issued.

The Board of Directors will interview candidates separately and each applicant will have the opportunity to present their qualifications and discuss their candidacy with the Board of Directors. Applications will be available from the District website, and are to be returned to kvinson@rgs.ca.gov. At a future meeting of the Board of Directors, each applicant will be given an opportunity to address the Board of Directors.

The applicant may then be asked to respond to questions the Board of Directors may have regarding their presentation or application. The order in which the applicants will make their presentation will be alphabetically determined by last name. The Board of Directors may make a decision at that meeting or a subsequent meeting.